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So Much To Do,
So Little Time

It would be nice if we could just hop on
Rafiki and sail away. It is not that simple.
Nothing is. We have a To-Do list the proverbial
mile long. This winter our focus is on training
and on researching things for action next
spring - for instance real estate agencies that

" will help us rent the house and manage the
property, mail service businesses which will
collect our mail and forward it to us wherever
we are, approval for a school correspondence
program for the children from our local public
school system. ‘

Our training focus is on offshore skills,
particulars of living-aboard, long distance
cruising, heavy weather issues, special
equipment, first aid training. We are going to
the Sail Expo boat show in Atlantic City in
February where we will participate in
extensive seminars and workshops on various
topics relating to offshore passage making and
living aboard with children. We will take a
safety at sea and a diesel engine course in the
spring. Ultimately, no matter how much we
prepare “on shore” for our voyage, we
recognize that we can never be “fully
prepared”. Nothing can teach us better than

The Sea herself. Q

We intend to publish this newsletter
quarterly, but God knows when the next jssue
will come out.... If there is somethin
particular you would like us to tell y
please let us know. Any comments
suggestions are certainly welcom
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A future view from Rafiki.

@e can be reached a variety of ways :
-liny

ine 617-235-9939
mail

9 Home Page http://www.tiac.net/users/Rafiki

Rafiki@tiac.net

Snail Mail 69 Pleasant St. Wellesley, MA 02181
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